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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region IV-A

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

18 October 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OM No. 216 , s. 2024

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2024 DIVISION GENDER AND
DEVELOPMENT (GAD) ACTIVITY

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Unit/Operating Heads
All Others Concerned

This is to inform everyone of the postponement of the 2024 Division Gender and
Development (GAD) activity originally scheduled on October 22-23, 2024. Please wait for
further notice.

For your information and proper perusal.

Widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent /4 !Z r
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